
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To: Common Council 

From: John Weidl, City Manager 

Date: February 18, 2025 

Re: Recommendation for Art Coleman- Pedestrian & Bicycle Advisory Committee 

I am pleased to recommend Art Coleman for appointment to the Pedestrian & Bicycle 

Advisory Committee. Art is passionate about enhancing the city's cycling infrastructure 

and ensuring that Whitewater becomes more bike-friendly for all riders.   

He believes that expanding and improving these facilities will not only benefit local 

cyclists but also encourage more residents and visitors to embrace cycling as a mode of 

transportation and recreation. 

I strongly support his appointment and believe he will be a valuable asset to the 
committee. 

Best, - JSW 

  

 
John S. Weidl 

City Manager, City of Whitewater 
 

 


